
From: Sonya North
To: Emaleigh Williams
Subject: Re: proposed site plan
Date: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 4:11:12 PM

External Sender - From: (Sonya North

<provisionpermitting@gmail.com>)

This message came from outside your organization.

WARNING This message has originated from an External Source. This may be a phishing email that

can result in unauthorized access. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening

attachments, or clicking links.

Yes, this looks good Emaleigh. Thank you!

On Wed, May 21, 2025 at 4:03 PM Emaleigh Williams
<ewilliams@columbiacountyfla.com> wrote:

attached is an updated version of the site plan provided, as we spoke

on the phone. please confirm that this location is correct and

measurements are accurate. changing the rear measurement to from

120' to 105' and the front is now accurate at 39'  

Emaleigh Ward

Lead Permit Specialist

Columbia County Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21

Lake City, Florida 32055

Main office: 386-758-1008

Direct: 386-243-6612
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Provision Permitting

Sonya North
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863-517-5701

I can do all things through him who strengthens me. ~ Philippians 4:13


